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This letter is to thank you for your partieipation in the Koestler

Award Scheme. The Trustees appreciate that you have entered. your vork

and wlsh you to know that over recent years they have been impressed by

how much satisfaction the entrj-es hi,vg *ir.n to very many people.

You will be aware that all entries are judged by a panel skilled i.n

each particular section. This panel decides upon the Ar^rards to be made

and upon which entries shor"rld be included in the London Flrhibition. The

awarding panels meet from July onwards and we shall seek to info:m you

as early as possible the result of your entry.

Because we do not have a fulI-time oflfice staff, it j,s not possible

to enter tnto detailed corresrrondence, but on behalf of the Trustees of
the Koestler Award Trust f want to thank you for yonr entry and to rvish

you every success in following the art o;: cra-ft of y,rour choice.

Irustees: Hon. David Astor (Chairman), Sir Hugh Casson, Lady Beckett, Lady Casson, A.D. Maclean,

Michaetsissons, EricWrigit,Rev.'PeterTimms,Mrs."Daphne Bae,Mlss BobtnHume.Secretary: DorothySalmon

Ypurs sincerely,
\
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David A.stor
Chairman
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